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Freedom of Information Request 
You asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):
“I would be grateful for some help with information on powers of attorney that may help us in providing services for attorneys - do you have any information or data on the numbers of powers that have single attorneys compared to multiple attorneys? Ideally we would like indicative ratios for:

· Sole attorneys
· Multiple attorneys any to sign
· Multiple attorneys 2 or more to sign”
Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).

I can confirm that the department holds information that you have asked for, and I am pleased to provide this to you in the table below. 

	 
	Total registered
	Type of Appointment

	
	
	Sole Attorneys
	Joint Attorneys
	Joint and Several Attorneys
	To act Jointly in Some decisions, Severally in Others
	Unrecorded

	Lasting Powers of Attorney (LPA)
	703,968
	232,120
	21,146
	422,874
	9,638
	18,190

	Enduring Powers of Attorney (EPA)
	250,532
	107,542
	13,498
	121,590
	N/A
	7,902

	Combined Total LPAs and EPAs
	954,500
	339,662
	34,644
	544,464
	9,638
	26,092


LPAs could not be registered until 1 October 2007, therefore the figures provided above relate to any LPAs received from that date, whereas the figures provided for EPAs relate to any registered EPAs on our system. All EPAs should be recorded. 

Please note that this information is taken from statistical reports from our electronic case management system. The data field in which the type of attorney appointment is recorded in our case management system is not subject to stringent validation following data entry, as the LPA or EPA instrument will always take precedent when looking for this information in relation to a specific case. 

You will also note from the above that there are a total of 26,092 cases where the type of attorney appointment is not recorded on our case management system. This is partly due to the extent of the data validation and also due to some cases being transferred from a previous case management system where this detail was not previously captured other than in the instrument itself. 
You can also find more information by reading the full text of the Act (available at http://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/2000/36/contents).
You have the right to appeal our decision if you think it is incorrect. Details can be found in the ‘How to Appeal’ section attached at the end of this letter.
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You can also view information that the Ministry of Justice has disclosed in response to previous Freedom of Information requests. Responses are anonymised and published on our on-line disclosure log which can be found on the MoJ website:

https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/ministry-of-justice/series/freedom-of-information-disclosure-log
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